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  Do you remember me? I am from Muş Alparslan University, Assistant Professor Ömer Esen. My article titled "Security of the Energy Supply in Turkey: Prospects, Challenges and Opportunities" was published in International Journal of Energy Economics and Policy in March 2016. I would like to submit a new manuscript titled “Does Too Much Energy Consumption Harm Economic Growth for Turkish Republics in The Transition Process? New Evidence on Threshold Effects” to be published in “International Journal of Economics and Financial Issues (IJEFI)” as an original research article. 
I confirm that above submission has not been published before and is not under consideration for publication elsewhere.
          We can be reached at +90 5358928810 or by email at o.esen@alparslan.edu.tr
         Thank you in advance for your efforts and the efforts of your reviewers. (other; omeresen81@yahoo.com) 
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